
 

HALLOWEEN TRICK OR TREATING 
 

 
 

Bloomfield Trick or Treating hours for children has been scheduled for Saturday, October 31st from 4:00pm-

7:00pm.  As with everything else this year Trick or Treating may look a little different this year due to COVID 

19.  With concerns of COVID 19 some families may choose not to participate this year.  If you chose to 

participate this year and will be handing out candy, we are asking that turn on your outside house lighting, so 

children know that you are participating.  If you choose not to participate this year, please leave your outside 

house lighting turned off during these times and/or make a sign letting children know that you are not 

participating. 

 


